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7th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

At various times throughout the year we watch films in school, most often to enhance 
the curriculum, but also during wet lunch times or as a treat at the end of term. The 
films we currently watch are suitable for all ages (U). There are occasions when, as part 
of our curriculum, we may wish to show the children a PG film, ‘Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory’ for example. In order to do so, we would like your permission to 
allow your child to watch PG films. Teachers will check to ensure that these films are 
appropriate for children in their year group to watch.    
 

If you do NOT give permission for your child to watch PG films in school for academic 
year 2022-23, please click on the relevant year group google form link below by Friday 
16th September 2022. If you have not submitted the form by this time, we will assume 
that you have given consent for your child to watch suitable PG films in school. 
 

YEAR 3 - PG Film Consent Decline Form 

YEAR 4 - PG Film Consent Decline Form 

YEAR 5 - PG Film Consent Decline Form 

YEAR 6 - PG Film Consent Decline Form 

 

If you are happy to consent for your child to watch PG films in school no action is 
required. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Charlotte Hartley 

Deputy Headteacher 
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